
 

   

 

Penshurst Primary School 
Winthorpe Road, First Lane 

Hessle, East Riding of Yorkshire 
HU13 9EX 

 

Hessle High School 
& Sixth Form College 

Tranby House, Heads Lane 
Hessle, East Riding of Yorkshire 

HU13 0JQ 
 

Tel: 01482 648604 
Email: office@hessleacademy.com 

Website: www.thehessleacademy.co.uk 

The Hessle Academy comprises a through school of Penshurst Primary School and Hessle High School & Sixth Form College 
The Hessle Academy is part of The Consortium Academy Trust, Company Number: 07665828 whose registered office is Harland Way, Cottingham, HU16 5PX 

 

 
 
 
22 May 2025  
Primary – Year 6 SEND transition    
   
   
   
   
   
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer   
   
It is important that we support our children and young people to experience successful 
transitions, helping with positive experiences that can have a powerful impact and long-
lasting effect on our learners’ self-esteem and academic outcomes. Bearing all this in mind 
we are now able to offer the following transition support programme to the learners joining 
us with special educational needs and disabilities.   
   
Thursday 5 June 4.00pm - Parents and learners are invited to attend a welcome session at 
Hessle High School, introducing the SEND/Nurture/LEAP provision that is available at 
Hessle High School. This session will give you the opportunity to ask any questions 
regarding life at secondary school and meet Mrs Bourne, Assistant SENDCo. Parents and 
learners will need to make their own way to Hessle High School.  
    
Monday 16 June 1.15pm - 2.45pm - Learners will visit Hessle High School for an activity 
afternoon. They will travel by school minibus to and from Hessle High School during the 
school day.   
  
Tuesday 8 July 12noon - 1.15pm - Learners will visit their new secondary school. They will 
travel by school minibus to and from Hessle High School during the school day. Learners will 
need to bring a packed lunch on this day which they will eat at Hessle High School.  
  
Please could you complete this form here to consent for your child to take part in these 
sessions.  Please could you complete this form by Monday 2 June.  
  
We look forward to seeing you soon. In the meantime, if you have any queries, please do not 
hesitate to contact me.   
   
Yours faithfully   
  

  
Miss N Loveridge  
Assistant SENDCo  
 

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Muld21g0TUSFRSKJe3Yn2zyDsJJ7QZJJt9G2_LnnAVpUMkpER1kzQzVTV1ZPOTZGQjNTWFJMSFpERS4u

